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David Richards

From: Mary A <maryanthony1507@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 3:00 PM
To: Redistricting
Subject: El Cajon Redistricting - Support Map 112

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,  

My name is Mary Anthony and I have been a resident of El Cajon for 21 years. I attended Valhalla High School and now go to UC San 
Diego. 

Our Arab Community of Interest in El Cajon is composed of immigrants and refugees, Arabic speakers, renters, English learners, large 
families, and many of us prioritize increased affordable housing, English Language services, public transportation, and education 
access. 

Public Map 112 most accurately depicts our community and our concentration within Districts 2 and 4. Districts 2 and 4 on Map 
112 encompass our Masjids, Churches, Businesses, Restaurants, and homes.  
 
We are coming together as a Community of Interest with shared values, and we urge you to take our community into account 
and consider our input as maps are redrawn. 
 
We live in underserved communities within El Cajon, we're excluded from the city’s decision making processes and we want to bring 
change in our community by being a unified voting bloc. Please keep us united in Districts 2 and 4 in Map 112. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mary 
 
 
 
 


